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16 OCT 1984

Docket No. 50-247

Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.

ATTN: Mr. John D. O'Toole
Vic. President - Nuclear
Engineering and Quality Assurance

4 Irving' Place
New York, New York 10003

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection Report 50-247/84-13

This refers to your letter dated August 14, 1984, in response to our letter
dated July 13, 1984.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter for the violations cited in Appendix A of our letter. These
actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Regarding 'your response to the violation cited in Appendix B of our letter,
based on a September 7, 1984 telephone discussion between Mr. T. Ellsroth of
your staff and Mr. W. Madden of this office, we understand that you have con-
ducted further review of the circumstances surrounding this violation. The
results of your review indicated that the information provided in our inspection
report (No. 84-13) is factual and in agreement with your current underst:nding.
Therefore, this violation will remain as cited. Also, based on this telephone
discussion, it is our understanding that all appropriate security personnel
will be reinstructed in procedural requirements affecting the search features
of your access control program, including monitoring and alarm response, by
October 8,1984.

| If the above is not in accordance with your understanding, please notify this
office within 30 days after receipt of this letter.

In recordance with 10 CFR 73.21 of the NRC's regulations, documentation of
security measures for the physical protection of special nuclear materials and
certain plant equipment vital to safety of production, or utilization facilities;

' is deemed to.be Safeguards Information. Each person who produces, receives or
acquires Safeguards Information is required to ensure that it is protected against
unauthorized disclosure. Therefore, Attachment B to your letter will not be
placed in the Public Document Room and will receive limited distribution pursuant'

to 10 CFR 73.21(c).
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Your cooperatien with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
origimt sisned Ic>r:
ft.n,JJ. V 6dlcuny

@ Division of Engineering and
Thomas T. Martin, Director

Technical Programs
cc:
C. W. Jackson, Vice President, Nuclear Power
M. Blatt, Director, Regulatory Affairs
W. D. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager (PASNY)
F. Matra, Resident Construction Manager
R. L. Spring, Nuclear Licensing Engineer
Director, Power Division
Thomas J. Farrelly, Esquire
K. Burke, General Manager, Administrative Services
Brent L. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel

.

Public Document Room (PDR)
Local .Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York

bec:-
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer
DPRP Section Chief
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